
SEB Project Update – February 13, 2018  
 
Hello Roadrunners, 
 
We would like your input on “common area” furniture options for the new Science and 
Engineering Building.  We invite you to come by the BSE lobby on February 20th and 
21st, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., to participate in the selection process.  Just simply 
walk through the displays, try out the furniture, and then let us know your thoughts by 
completing a survey on your preferred styles.  Your feedback will help us pick the furniture 
that is best for you.  All students, faculty, and staff are encouraged to participate.  For 
additional information, please contact the Facilities Service Center at 458-4262. 
 


